AR
CHRISTCHURCH

CITY COUNCIL - YOUR PEOPLE - YOUR CITY

PUBLIC MEETING
RE PROPOSAL FOR A TV REPEATER
NEXT TO NEW BRIGHTON
SURF LIFE SAVING CLUB

The Burwood/Pegasus Community Board is holding a
public meeting concerning the proposal of CHTV Limited
to erect a television repeater mast next to the northwest
end of the clubhouse of the New Brighton Surf Life
Saving Club.

The repeater mast is intended to provide reception of the
channel for the north facing slopes of St Andrews,
Richmond, Balmoral and Sumner Hill, as well as the
Scarborough, Redcliffs, Clifton and Moncks Bay areas. A
marine VHF antenna is also intended to be installed.
The purpose of the meeting is for CHTV Limited to present
information on the proposal and for the Community Board
to hear the views of the community. Erection of the mast
will require a sublease from the Surf Club to CHTV Limited.
The Council as landowner will also need to consent to the
sublease. The Community Board is to consider this
sublease issue at its meeting on 3 September 2001 and
make a recommendation to the Council.

A resource consent will also be required for erection of the
television repeater mast. This is an entirely separate process.

The public meeting will be held at:

6.00 pm, Tuesday 14 August 2001,

New Brighton Power Boat Club Hall,
Comer Owles Terrace and Hardy Street.

Written submissions to the Community Board on the
proposal are welcome prior to the Board’s meeting on 3
September 2001.

Please contact Dennis Morgan at the Shirley Service
Centre if you require any clarification on 386-0909.
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